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NEWSLETTER 
I t  has been another busy half  term at  The Hazeley Academy as
students continue to develop their  ski l ls  and competencies
through the 5 C’s  and explore how their  curr iculum subjects l ink
to opportunit ies in our local  community and the wider world.
Please f ind below detai ls  of  the events and activit ies  that
students at  The Hazeley Academy have engaged with this  half
term:

Whole School Careers in the Curriculum
Curriculum subjects across The Hazeley Academy
continue to link subject knowledge to careers to help
increase student’s awareness of how their learning
relates to future opportunities and raise aspirations.

Year 10 Form Tutor Pathways Meetings
Students in Year 10 met with their Form Tutors for
1:1 pathways meetings, which allowed them to reflect
and review their Work Experience placements.

Year 10 Work Experience
Year 10 students have completed their work
experience programme and we are incredibly
proud of their achievements! The work
experience programme forms a very important
part of our student’s journey at The Hazeley
Academy and it is always wonderful to hear such
positive feedback from the local businesses who
have supported placements and from the
students themselves.

A big thank you to all local businesses and
professionals in the community who have
supported our students by providing placements,
we really do appreciate your help!

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://community.petsathome.com/store/milton-keynes/&sa=U&ved=2ahUKEwjQxbK7yIj_AhUvRvEDHapJAfUQqoUBegQIABAB&usg=AOvVaw0OTHZ0RyetTKDp4RHZe_DL
http://www.unifrog.org/


Please contact Mrs Harris, Pathways and Employability Lead or Mr Whitney, Assistant
Headteacher for Curriculum and Careers if you have any questions regarding the Pathways and
Employability Programme on the email addresses below:

Mrs Harris      aharris@thehazeleyacademy.com

Mr Whitney   swhitney@thehazeleyacademy.com

We would like to thank our local business partners, our governors and trustees, partner
education providers both locally and regionally and our parent community for supporting our
students as they continue their pathway journey through the academy and become the best
version of themselves.

THANK YOU

CONTACT

Computer Programming
Careers within Pharmacy
Careers within Nursing
Careers within Psychology

Guest Speaker STEAM Careers Presentations
Selected students in Year 10 have taken part in a series of careers related
presentations during this half term provided by guest speakers which focused on the
following:

We hope these presentations have allowed students to discover information regarding
each role, Labour Market Information regarding salary and the demand for each role
within the economy.

Year 11- Post-16 Pathway Planning
Pathway planning support for Year 11 students continues until the end of the academic
year and will also be available on GCSE results day. We advise all students to submit
a Plan A and a Plan B application for post-16 education and training and please do
contact Mrs Harris, Pathways and Employability Lead at
aharris@thehazeleyacademy.com if you would like to discuss your child’s next steps.

Year 12
Students in Year 12 are continuing to receive support to research and 
prepare to submit applications for their post-18 destinations including university,
apprenticeships, gap years or entering the world of work.

Please do contact Mrs Harris if you have any questions regarding your child’s next
steps and she would be delighted to help.

Year 13
Pathway planning support also continues for students in Year 13 and support is
available for students who are progressing through the apprenticeship application
process and for all other destination options.
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